November Program

Robin Wilton will share some of her 30+ years experience teaching others about spinning and weaving. For several years Robin has been in charge of the Children's tent at the Estes Park Wool Festival, coordinating workers, and making sure a great time is had by all. She will talk about working with kids as well as adults with many "hands-on" techniques. Some ideas work better in the classroom setting and others work well at events like fairs and demonstrations. Robin believes that while not every person you meet will turn into a weaver or spinner if you can educate people about what we do; then, perhaps, they will have an appreciation of handmade items. We as fiber people need to actively educate the public starting a young age with the importance of preserving our weaving history and techniques. Join us for this interactive talk where the audience will be participating in the "Living Loom" and other activities.



Photos from Estes Park Children's Tent by Robin Wilton.



November Afternoon Workshop



Robin Wilton will be teaching an afternoon workshop following the November Guild Meeting. Participants will be required to provide their own materials after receiving a material list from Robin. The use of an inkle loom is required for the workshop. Several are available for use on a first come basis if you do not own one and would like to attend the workshop. Come join us for an informative and fun afternoon learning a new weaving technique. We need a minimum of 5 people for the class and the cost will be \$30.



Photos by Robin Wilton